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Thanks to all the children, parents and grandparents who attended our
first Ivegill Reading Cafe.

The aim of our Cafe was to promote reading for pleasure across school in
an informal and relaxed setring to give parents/carers and children the
opportunity to share books and stories. There was such a buzz in the
school hall, and it was great to see everyone exploring a range of genres

whilst enjoying a drink and a snack.

We had themed tables Wltl’l bOOkS frorn other CllltllI’CS., mystery, adventure,

fantasy, real-life, picture and non-fiction along with props for each genre.

If you couldn't make the event this week, don't worry.
We aim to host some more reading cafes later in the school year and we

would love it if you could join us.
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